N\ CITY OF ANN 4¢

A A Cityere
COMCAST REGT NI
November 5, 2013

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd H. P.O. Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI MI

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

As part of Comcast's commitment to keep you informed about important developments that
affect our customers in your community, | am writing to notify you of some channel changes.
Customers are being notified of these changes via bill messages.

Effective November 13, 2013, Pay Per View channel, Real+ (ch. 551) will be available on your
chanrel lineup.

Effective December 19, 2013, SoapNet will no longer be available on channel 120.

Effective December 21, 2013, WE TV (ch.117) and WE TV HD (ch. 261/1308) will be available
on Digital Starter service. A preview of this channel will be available beginning November 20,
2013 to customers that subscribe to Digital Starter service.

Effective January 6, 2014, G4 and G4 HD will no longer be available on channels 73/162 and
264/1222, respectively.

As always, feel free to contact me directly at 734-254-1888 with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

At ot 52

Frederick G. Eaton

Senior Manager, Government Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region

41112 Concept Drive

Plymouth, MI 48170



